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September 14, 2020 
 
 
Dear Jr. Lancer Families:  
 
Beginning September 21st, Mt. Pleasant Middle School will host ​Meet & Greet​ sessions for 
our new ​ ​Jr. Lancers!​ ​ Sessions will be based on the assigned team of each student..  Please use 
the team link below to confirm your child’s attendance at their team ​Meet & Greet​. ​ Students 
can only attend their team event, so please select the correct team when you RSVP.  
 

TEAM 1- ​Team 1 - Meet & Greet  
September 21, 2020  

2:30 - 3:30 p.m. 

TEAM 2- ​ Team 2 - Meet & Greet 
September 22, 2020  

2:30 - 3:30 p.m. 

TEAM 3- ​Team 3 - Meet & Greet 
September 23, 2020  

2:30 - 3:30 p.m. 

TEAM 4- ​ Team 4 Meet & Greet 
September 24, 2020  

2:30 - 3:30 p.m. 

 
Each day we are hosting ​Meet & Greet ​Sessions, teachers will conclude period 4 and 5 
classes no later than 1:30 p.m. to allow for travel time to the ​Meet & Greet​.  
 
Please review the instructions and details about our ​Meet & Greet​ sessions to properly  
prepare for your visit to MPM:  
 

● All students should bring a beach towel, yoga mat, or blanket to sit on while 
visiting. We will be using the open field behind MPM to host our sessions.  

  
● Upon arrival, students should exit their vehicle, wearing a face mask. When they 

approach the admission area they will check in and have their temperature 
screened. Masks must be worn at all times during the visit to MPM.  
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● Students will be grouped according to homeroom and directed to sit socially 
distanced in designated areas.  

 
● Our team of teachers and grade level school counselors will then meet with the 

students to introduce themselves, go over some expectations for the school year 
and most importantly give students the opportunity to socialize with their peers.  

 
● At the end of the Meet and Greet, students will line up to prepare for departure.  If 

any teachers have materials to provide to the students it will be done at that time. 
Additionally, if your child has not received a planner we will have them available 
for distribution. 

 
Parking is limited.  Parents, if you choose to wait while your child is attending the ​Meet & 
Greet ​, please find parking on a local side street.  The MPM parking lot is designated for the 
MPM faculty and staff.  
 
The weather outlook is amazing as I am crafting this letter! At the same time, we have two 
tents on campus should inclement weather become a factor.  
 
We look forward to the opportunity to meet our students starting next week!  
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Bronawyn O’Leary  
Principal 
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